
From:  
Sent: 25 February 2019 21:52 
To: comunityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk 
Subject: Broomhill Avenue Greenspace application  
  
To whom it may concern, 
 
I currently reside at , and I am in full support of the Asset Transfer 
Application made by Friends of Broomhill Avenue Greenspace. 
 
I have contributed time and energy to the Friends group and have participated in 
community efforts in creating a protected green space to be used by Broomhill residents 
and the local community. 
 
The space is used on a regular basis by local families and houses educational 'bug hotels' 
which contribute to the local natural wildlife.  
 
Please consider my email as full support of the application made by Friends of Broomhill 
Avenue Greenspace. 
 
Kind regards 
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